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Dear Parents, 

 

Preschool Trip to Bury St Edmund’s library – Wednesday 6th December at 10AM 

 

We are very excited to announce that we have arranged a local trip to the library in Bury St 

Edmund’s for our preschool children. The cost of the trip is free but we do require you to consent to 

your child attending, on Scopay. 

 

Please note that if you do not want your child to attend, you will not be able to send them to 

preschool for this morning session because all staff will be on the trip. If your child does not usually 

attend a Wednesday morning session, they are welcome to meet us at the library at 10am, and will 

need to be accompanied by an adult throughout the trip. 

 

We do need four parent volunteers and would be grateful if you could let us know if you are 

available to help walk the children there and back – there is an option on Scopay to indicate your 

availability for this. 

 

The library has sent us a form to pass on to parents in case you would like to register your child for a 

library card once they have been for their visit. 

 

We are really looking forward to this exciting morning out! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Preschool Team 

 


